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The Himachal Pradesh National Law University (HPNLU), Shimla, is launching the Fifth 

Volume of its annual publication, Shimla Law Review (SLR) (ISSN: 2582-1903).  

SLR is now accepting submissions from academicians (including faculty members and 

research scholars), judges, and professionals for this volume. The SLR is not a limited 

review of laws but promotes and prescribes writings with inter- disciplinary perspective. 

Though, the scope of the content of the SLR is wide, it is advised that the writers should 

focus on contemporary legal developments, looking at it from the lens of social impact of 

such developments. 

The last date for submission of manuscripts for publication in the Review is extended till 

June 15, 2023. 

Queries about submission of papers and related matters may be directed to: 

editorslr@hpnlu.ac.in 

Submission Guidelines 

The submission guidelines remain the same as published in the original advertisement 

for the call of papers and can be accessed here. 
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